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Notice of Meeting  
 

Cabinet Member for Highways, 
Transport and Flooding Decisions  

 

Date & time Place Contact Chief Executive  
Wednesday, 9 
March 2016 at 2.00 
pm 

Mess Conference 
Room, County Hall, 
Kingston upon 
Thames, Kt1 2DN 
 

Andrew Baird or Rianna 
Hanford 
Room 122, County Hall 
Tel 020 8541 7609 or 0208 
213 2662 
 
andrew.baird@surreycc.gov.uk or 
Rianna.hanford@surreycc.gov.uk 

David McNulty 
 

 
 
 
 
 

If you would like a copy of this agenda or the attached papers in 
another format, eg large print or braille, or another language please 
either call 020 8541 9122, write to Democratic Services, Room 122, 
County Hall, Penrhyn Road, Kingston upon Thames, Surrey KT1 
2DN, Minicom 020 8541 8914, fax 020 8541 9009, or email 
democratic.services@surreycc.gov.uk. 
 

This meeting will be held in public.  If you would like to attend and you 
have any special requirements, please contact Andrew Baird or 

Rianna Hanford on 020 8541 7609 or 020 8213 2662. 
 

 
Elected Members 

Mr John Furey 
 

 

We’re on Twitter: 
@SCCdemocracy 
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AGENDA 
 

1  DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 
To receive any declarations of disclosable pecuniary interests from 
Members in respect of any item to be considered at the meeting. 
 

 

2  PROCEDURAL ITEMS 
 
 

 

a  Members' Questions 
 
The deadline for Members’ questions is 12pm four working days before 
the meeting 3 March 2016 
 

 

b  Public Questions 
 
The deadline for public questions is seven days before the meeting 2 
March 2016. 
 

 

c  Petitions 
 
Notice of Petition 
 
Received from Anna Smith, 139 signatures 
 
Excetera buses are the contractors for the school buses to St Andrews 
school in Ashtead - the service and communication has been mostly 
appalling from the start of the school year. We have seen the fares double 
in price and yet still the bus drivers are not trained to an acceptable and 
safe standard with drivers not knowing the routes and missing out sections 
of bus stops until the children point this out to them. The service is often 
late because of the above and therefore unreliable resulting in the children 
being left at bus stops for long periods of time with no idea when a bus 
may arrive and missing the start of school on a very regular basis. The 
communication with the company is poor - emails are never responded to 
and calls to the office often go unanswered when trying to complain.  We 
believe this service is unacceptable for our children and too expensive to 
continue to pay for unless some drastic improvements are made 
 
A response will be tabled at the meeting 
 
 
Notice of Petition 
 
Received from Diane Doney, 139 signatures 

We the undersigned call upon Surrey County Council to agree to 
undertake traffic monitoring around all new development sites: 

1 month after release of each phase for large, phased developments, or 
completion for smaller sites and again 3 months after full occupation, to 
validate the data provided by the developer at the time of the application 
and to assess whether the input data was accurate or flawed, or whether 
the modelling software used by developers requires to be adapted. This 
information should include a manual count travel direction survey for larger 
sites of 50+ new homes, and large retail, school, offices or similar 
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buildings.  The results are to be compiled into a report, to include accident 
statistics in the vicinity of the new development, and the incremental traffic 
increases since the last traffic surveys in the vicinity. The report is to be 
published on Surrey County Council's website within two calendar months 
of each survey and provided to all SCC Highways Officers responsible for 
assessing the suitability of planning applications, and all Borough Councils' 
planning departments, for informing their decisions regarding new planning 
applications. 

 

3  INTRODUCTION OF A SPEED LIMIT REDUCTION ON THE A322 
 
The Surrey Heath Local Committee have approved the introduction of a 
speed limit reduction from 40mph to 30mph on the A322 between Red 
Road and the Surrey Heath Borough boundary with Woking.  The Cabinet 
Member is asked to review this decision as it is contrary to existing County 
Council policy, and the recommendations of Surrey Highways and Surrey 
Police. 
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David McNulty 
Chief Executive 

Published: Tuesday, 1 March 2016 
 
 

MOBILE TECHNOLOGY AND FILMING – ACCEPTABLE USE 
 

Those attending for the purpose of reporting on the meeting may use social media or mobile 
devices in silent mode to send electronic messages about the progress of the public parts of 
the meeting.  To support this, County Hall has wifi available for visitors – please ask at 
reception for details. 
 
Anyone is permitted to film, record or take photographs at council meetings. Please liaise with 
the council officer listed in the agenda prior to the start of the meeting so that those attending 
the meeting can be made aware of any filming taking place.   
 
Use of mobile devices, including for the purpose of recording or filming a meeting, is subject to 
no interruptions, distractions or interference being caused to the PA or Induction Loop systems, 
or any general disturbance to proceedings. The Chairman may ask for mobile devices to be 
switched off in these circumstances. 
 
It is requested that if you are not using your mobile device for any of the activities outlined 
above, it be switched off or placed in silent mode during the meeting to prevent interruptions 
and interference with PA and Induction Loop systems. 
 

Thank you for your co-operation 

 
   

 


